
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to additional gas pumps in Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:21:09 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:32 PM
Subject: FW: Objection to additional gas pumps in Borden
 
 
 
From: Tiffany Stewart [mailto:tiffanydcstewart@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 11:01 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to additional gas pumps in Borden
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing this letter to proclaim my objection to additional gas pumps being added in the
Borden-Carleton community in PEI. There is no need for additional gas pumps to be added in
this area, as there are currently three stations, two of which, Ceretties and Howatts, are locally
owned businesses.
 
Please take this letter of objection into consideration, as the need for gas pumps is being
provided by existing stations.
 
Thank you,
Tiffany Leard
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